
 
Tell Mayor Emanuel and Superintendent Johnson to re-open the 

13th Police District NOW 

Return in-person to: Office of Alderman Brian Hopkins                   1400 N. Ashland Ave., Chicago, IL  60622 

Since the merger of the 12th and 13th Police Districts in 2013, residents in East Village, Ukrainian Village, 
and Wicker Park have experienced an increase in violent and non-violent crime. Concurrently, police 
presence and response times have diminished, and criminals are becoming more emboldened. It’s time to 
collectively, as a community, come together and say “Enough.” I’m asking for your support and to lend your 
name to this petition below: 
  
“We, the undersigned residents of the greater West Town Neighborhood, demand Mayor Rahm Emanuel 
and Police Superintendent Eddie Johnson open the shuttered 13th Police District and allow patrol officers 
to use the site as a satellite office to keep a police presence in West Town.” 
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